September 17th, 1935

Cear Sir Humphry,

I have just received your letter of September 14th,
projpoalng tihe estadllshment of a Jureau for Muman Hearedity
in msscclation with Dr Bell at the Calton Laboratory. I
may say that, after disoussing the matter with Dr Bell, I
am strongly in favour of the project nnd will recommend the
College authorities to mathuriss the use of the apace
required,

Yours sincerely,



